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Feature Article 
 

View from the Library 
Submitted by Louise Mould, Holland College, Tourism and Culinary Centre Library, Charlottetown, PEI 

 

This is the first of, what we hope, will be a regular feature in the APLA Bulletin titled “View from the 

Library” 

This photo was taken from Louise Mould’s office in Charlottetown. 

We encourage others to submit photos to Bulletin@apla.ca 

Photos can be from your office window. For those who work within four walls composed exclusively of 

bricks and mortar, you can also submit photos with views from other spots in the library.  

 

Charlottetown Harbour, March 2020 
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